
APPLICATION OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA GAS COMPANY & 
SAN DIEGO GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY FOR AUTHORITY TO REVISE THEIR  
NATURAL GAS RATES AND IMPLEMENT STORAGE PROPOSALS EFFECTIVE 

JANUARY 1, 2020 IN THE TRIENNIAL COST ALLOCATION PROCEEDING 
 

(A.18-07-024) 
 

(DATA REQUEST TURN-SEU-09) 
 

DATA RECEIVED:  3-15-19 
 

DATE RESPONDED:  3-25-19 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 1 

 
QUESTION 1: 
 
Following up on SEU-03-3(b) and SEU-03-3(d), please provide the capital costs for SDG&E’s 
service replacements that are equivalent to the aggregate annual capital costs provided by 
SoCalGas in response to SEU-2-3(b) and SEU-2-3(d). If you cannot provide the capital costs 
in the same format as previously provided by SoCalGas, please explain why SDG&E does not 
have the same information on the aggregate annual cost of service line replacement that 
SoCalGas has already provided to TURN. 
 
 
RESPONSE 1: 

 
SoCalGas and SDG&E do not utilize the same accounting systems.  SDG&E’s accounting 
system is not set up to provide total service and main replacement costs in the same format as 
previously provided by SoCalGas.  Rather, SDG&E’s accounting system can only provide all 
capital Gas Mains and Services plant additions and retirements for a specific month or year 
and are unable to segregate capital replacement plant from new plant installations. 
 
While SoCalGas has specific budget codes for service replacements and main replacements 
and thus can provide an aggregate total cost for these items, SDG&E does not utilize specific 
budget codes that track replacement services and mains separately, and as explained in 
Response TURN SEU-03-3(b) and SEU-03-3(d), those costs (in the same format) are not 
available. 
 
 


